

Luddendenfoot Academy Newsletter

"Be all you can be"

NEWSLETTER - w/c 07.11.16

Class Attendance w/c 31.10.16

 $1^{st} - Y1/Y2 = 99.7\%$

 $2^{nd} - FR/Y1 = 99.3\%$

 $3^{rd} - Y4/5 = 98.4\%$

 $4^{th} - Y2/3 = 98\%$

 $5^{th} - Y5/6 = 95.6\%$

Well Done - Y1/2 Class!

ASC – Autumn term 2

After Schools Clubs – have started this week. Payment for clubs should be made via Parent Pay. Thank You.

Data collection sheets -

It is our duty of care to check annually that we have the correct address and contact/medical details for your child in school. If you have not already ready done so can the data sheet sent out be checked, signed and returned to school as soon as possible. Thank you.

Y6 London Residential & Y5 Mount Cook Residential -

Polite reminder you can pay regular installments as often as you like via Parent Pay to help spread the costs for the trips. The remaining balance for the Y6 London Residential must be paid in full by Friday 6th January 2017. Thank you.

RBL - Poppy Appeal - We are again supporting this year's appeal. Poppies and children's stationery items are available to buy for a donation. Items are located outside the main office. Thank you for your support.

Diary Dates

11th-12th Nov: Y4 Robinwood residential

18th Nov: Y1/2 & Y2/3 classes – Cinema Trip

21st Nov: Parent Consultation evening 5.00-8.00pm

24th Nov: Parent Consultation evening 3.30-5.30pm

26th Nov: School Christmas Fayre 12.00pm-4.00pm

30th Nov: FR/Y1 Class – Chill Factore visit

1st Dec: Siblings/Individual Photos – Fearnleys (am)

5th Dec: Y1/2/3 Nasal Flu vaccination (am)

Thank you for payments already received. This is a reminder that full payment of £15.95 is due by Friday 11th November. Payment item is available on Parent Pay. Thank you.

Scholastic Book Fayre

We will be holding the Book Fair at lunchtimes from Monday 21st November until Thursday 24th

November for KS2 pupils and on Parent

Consultation evenings for everyone. Lots of titles from only £2.99 will be available as well as selection of stationery from 0.50pm - £2.99. A leaflet with money off coupons will be sent home this week.

Snow and School Lunches

On the days where the weather is bad/snowing we will ask parents to send a packed lunch into school for those children who have school lunches. This will

- eliminate the risk of the closure due to lunches not
- being able to get to school and having hungry
- children.

Please don't worry this will not affect closure on health and safety grounds. A text message will be sent out if this is necessary. Thank you for cooperation.











Luddendenfoot Academy Newsletter

"Be all you can be"

| KS2 Winners | |
|-------------|---|
| ACHIEVER | Our 'Top achievers' for their achievement and progress, are Matthew Kay Rowan Harper |
| 010 | Our 'Wise Owls' for their attitude to learning, are Thomas Sutcliffe Asha Marr |
| | Our 'Super Stars' for being good role models, are Evie Paynter Rosie Denham |
| | Our 'Amazing presentation', award goes to Noah Chisholm Lauren Taylor |
| 1000 | Our 'top reader' award goes to Kashan Akram Thomas Paynter |



Lost Property

We have an ever increasing amount of uniform in the lost property box located outside the school office, which includes several coats that were left before half term. If you are missing any clothing please check the box. Items that are not collected/claimed will be donated to PTFA or charity. Thank you.

Starlight/Beaumont recycling

Thank you for your clothing donations which raised
 £27.60.

- **Dinner Money reminder.** Dinner money should be paid weekly. Please check your account balance on a
- regular basis. If debts are incurred you will be asked
 to supply your child with a packed lunch from home.
 - Thank you.

PTFA news

26th Nov: Christmas Fayre – 12-4.00pm

Santa's grotto will be £5.00per child, don't miss out and book your slot. Tickets will be available to buy at school leading up the Christmas Fayre.

Pre-Christmas clear-out?

We would really appreciate it if you could send any good quality, unopened goods into school. We have a few projects this half term including rotary Club Shoebox Appeal, Secret Santa and Tombola planned for Christmas fayre. We are looking for the following toiletries, make-up, jewellery, giftsets, unopened booze, toys and books for all ages. Christmas wrapping paper and decorations. Please leave any donations at the school office.

A big thank you for all your support

Catherine, Danielle, Vicki, Jason & Antonia xx







